FEDERAL RESERVE BANK
OF NEW YORK

r Circular No. 6179 T
L June 14, 1968 J

Change in Buffalo Branch’'s Telephone Number

To All Banks and Trust Companies, and Others Concerned,
in the Second Federal Reserve District:

Effective July 1, 1968, the telephone number of the Buffalo Branch

of this Bank will be—

716-853-1700.

Alfred H ayes,
President.
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